
 

SMC Diode Solutions 
 

End of Life Notice 
 
 

To Whom It May Concern: 
 
SMC has made a decision to no longer offer the plastic version of some our fast recovery 
products. The series affected is the “FRXXX” series of rectifiers. SMC will continue to offer the 
glass “G” version of these products which we have found to be of higher quality than the plastic 
version.  Production will cease on June 1, 2018 at which time all orders for these products will 
need to be switched to the “G” (glass) version. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this matter, please feel free to contact us.  Thank you for 
you support of SMC Diode Solutions.  
 
 

The part affected are listed below 
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